MRS. DOUGLAS LEADS WORKSHOP FOR MARYLAND
STATE DEPARTMENT

Mirs. Mary P. Douglas, Supervisor of Libraries, Raleigh Public Schools, spent a week
in April as a School Library Planning Consultant for the Maryland State Department
of Public Instruction. All day workshops were held with principals and librarians from
adjoining counties in Baltimore and with the three western counties in Cumkerland.

A day was spent with the Supervisor of Libraries, Miss Elizabeth Hodges, of Balei-
more County Schools. In the afternoons, meetings with the administrative and super-
visory personnel for the County were held to discuss building requirements and interest-
ing features for new construction that was to be erected in Baltimore County.

On one day, an all day meeting of the State Pupil Assistants Organization was at-
tended. This was a most interesting meeting at which some 300 pupils and the librarians
were present.

78



